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On November 6, 1981, a group of people who work in English teaching in Korea 
met and organized the Association of English Teachers in Korea. The purpose 
of the Association is to promote scholarship, strengthen instruction, foster 
research, disseminate information, and facilitate cross-cultural understanding 
among persons concerned with the teaching and learning of English as an 
additional language in Korea. The following were elected to office: 

President: Dwight Strawn, Yonsei University 
Vice-President: Moneta Prince 1 Soongjun University 

Secretary: Carol Isbinger, Myongji University 
Treasure~: Karyl Hemminger, Seoul International School 

Member-at-Large: Benjamin Weems, Foreign Language Institute, Yonsei University 
Committee Chairmen--

Publications: Barbara R. Mintz, Language Teaching Research Center 
Programs: Moneta Prince 

Anyone who is interested in AETK and its work is cordially invited to attend 
the next meeting. 

Topic: Communication Activities in the Korean EFL Classroom 
Deborah Wilson 
Susan Gaer 
Robert Schwartz 

Sogang Institute for English as an International Language 

Time: 
December 10 1 1981 
7:30 p.m. 

Place: 
The American Cultural Center 
(across from the Lotte Hotel} 


